
St Marys CE Primary 
School 

Newsletter 

Next Week: Tuesday 2nd July– Year 5&6 Puberty talk  

Thursday 3rd July Year 6 Induction day @ Wigmore High School 

Friday 4th July reports out to parents 

Tuesday 8th July:   Year 5 taster day @Ludlow  

Tuesday 8th July:   Parent Consultation; 1.30 onwards. 

Thursday 10th July:   Sports day and picnic with parents 12pm 

Friday 11th July:  End of term concert @Bedstone 5.30pm 

Friday 11th July :  Preschool outing to Mickey Millers (letter to follow) 

Tuesday 15th July :Yr 6 Bowling trip  

     Friday 18th July Leavers Service@ Church  2pm . All welcome. 

 

 

25th June 2025 

 

 

Please can we remind you that if your 
child  arrives late to school, after 9.15 
they will need a packed lunch as dinners 
will have been ordered. 

Children must have suncream and  a 
sunhat in school.  They will have to sit in 
the shade or stay indoors if they do not. 

Please ensure that all  preschool, dinner, 
club and trip money is paid up to date before 
the end of the term, Thank you. 

https://

www.nationalbooktokens.com

/schools-prize?

utm_medium=email&utm_sou

rce=nbt&utm_campaign=2025

0625-

Parents consultation afternoon;  

Tuesday 8 th July:  Please contact your child’s teacher 

to make an appointment if you would like to discuss 

your child’s report. 

Class One were the stars of Open 
The Bible this week in their portrayal 
of the jealousy that can occur 
amongst siblings. 



Class News 

Preschool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been learning  how to keep our hands clean, practising washing using a sponge, soap 
and water.  The children enjoyed making lots of bubbles, then cleaning the germs off their hands in their 
water tray.  The children were very  excited to get their hands dirty in the paint before washing it off.  

The caterpillars have now been placed into the net, we will wait for them to hatch within the next few 
days.   

Please could we have a baby photo of your child, ready for an activity next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One  

 We've had a really good learning week inside and outside. On Monday morning Sofia was the first 
to spot that our five cocoons had split apart and there were five butterflies in the net. On     
Wednesday, during our Forest School session, Mrs Beddoes released them safely out into the 
wild. It has been great fun seeing the metamorphosis of the tiny caterpillars, into big fat                
caterpillars who built themselves cocoons and finally changed into butterflies. Everyone who 
comes into our class has been shown them, including Mr Bennett last Friday.  

The Year 1s and 2s have begun a Computing unit of learning about digital writing. If you've got a 
laptop at home, let them have a try at writing messages using Word.   



Class News 

Class 3 News 

It has been another busy week! Class 3 have recapped their learning about how to use railway 
crossings correctly and how to stay safe at a train station; this is all part of their learning during 
Railway Safety Week.  We welcomed the year 4s into our class this week as part of 'moving up 
morning' in preparation for the new class in September.  The Year 5s went to Wigmore High 
School for a taster of life in secondary and the Year 6s enjoyed attending the Diocese's annual 
leavers service at Hereford Cathedral, which also included a tour of the magnificent building. 

 

Class 2 News 

On Wednesday, we enjoyed a wonderful day at Clun. Firstly, we were met by a river ranger who 
spoke to us about river dangers and gathering river samples. 

We also used our knowledge of compass directions to locate familiar landmarks and play direc-
tional games. After lunch, we drew our own maps and walked up to have a closer look at Clun cas-
tle. What a brilliant day we had! 



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week:16.06.25—20-06.25  June 

                                  Teme (Class 1) 93.64% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 100% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 91.33% 

                    Overall  95.35% Target 96% or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45 am. 

                      Information for Parents 

                      School News 

 

Sports day 10th July;  Please remember to  return the slip 

agreeing to provide a packed/picnic lunch on this day and also 

please come and join us for a picnic lunch on the school field.  

The Friends will be on hand with tea and 

coffee and we will also be holding a raffle, 

so bring along some change. 



 



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Services 

newsletter, where you can find lots of information 

on what’s going on and where to go for support and 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%

2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%

2FUKSHROPSHIRE%2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%

3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-66d9edcf-85a0-4979

-bceb-9dabe822a25e-000000/


